
Good afternoon, 
 
In consideration of the disruption faced by the community during the lockdown, we have 
extended the public exhibition of the Draft Edgecliff Commercial Centre Planning and 
Urban Design Strategy until Friday 3 September 2021.  
 
We have also scheduled three new information pop-up dates as below.  Hopefully these will 
occur, but will be subject to any COVID-19 regulations in place at the time.  
 
Saturday 14 August 2021, 10.00am – 12.00pm          Rushcutters Bay Park  (next to the 
cafe) 
Wednesday 18 August 2021, 7.00am – 9.00am         Edgecliff Train Station (rear entrance 
on New McLean Street) 
Thursday 19 August 2021, 7.00am – 9.00am             Edgecliff Train Station (main entrance 
on New South Head Road) 
 
For more information, please visit Your Say Woollahra or contact Council’s Strategic 
planners on 9391 7000. 
 
We look forward to receiving your feedback on the Draft Edgecliff Commercial Centre 
Planning and Urban Design Strategy. 
 
Kind regards,  
Juliana 
 

 

Juliana Yu 
Community Engagement Coordinator 

Woollahra Municipal Council 

536 New South Head Road, Double Bay NSW 2028 

t: 02 9391 7952   

e: juliana.yu@woollahra.nsw.gov.au  w: 

www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au  
 

Our Values: Respect for People | Integrity and Excellent Performance | Professional Quality 

Service | Open Accountable Communication 

We acknowledge the Gadigal and Birrabirragal people as the traditional custodians of 

the land in our local area. 
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